
 

 

Wheat State Retreat Center 
 
What happens at camp, changes the world!  2023 was a strong year for Wheat State Retreat Center.  This 
year we hosted 60 groups / events.  Twenty-one of these were AGK groups.  Fifteen of these groups were new 
to the WSRC guest family.  From these 60 groups we had the privilege of serving 6,526 guests.  That is 6,526 
people having the opportunity to worship the Living God in one of our meeting spaces, build lifelong 
relationships while enjoying our various amenities, and the best part, having the opportunity to meet with God 
at our camp altars.  Camp altars truly alter lives. 
 
In 2023 we were able to tackle some much-needed maintenance projects.   
• Replaced the walk-in freezer. Saved over $30,000 by doing some research and WSRC team doing the work.   
• Repaired and refinished the dining hall and tabernacle floors.  We saved $35,000 by doing some research 

and WSRC team doing the work. 
• Rebuilt 10 RV stalls with new wiring, timbers, gravel, and turf - paid for by a generous donor. 
• Converted our final “camp house” into a bunk house adding 24 new beds with 3 toilets, showers, and sinks. 
• 26 dead trees cut down and removed and all trees inspected and trimmed as need for safety - tree trimming 

crew was provided and paid for by a generous donor. 
• Tabernacle interior received a new coat of paint, entry foyer was wrapped in cedar and a cedar wainscot was 

added to the back wall - thank you to all the volunteers who helped. 
• New signs were installed at the entrance of the grounds - signs and installation were donated.  
 
As the AGK family, WSRC is our camp.  We invite you to come and be a part of this vital ministry space.  We 
would love to host your events, your missions work teams, or just give you a tour of the updates. 
AGK credential holders, we invite you to come and be our guest at WSRC.  If you are an AGK credential 
holder we offer you a free 3-day 2-night stay for the purpose of you coming and getting alone with God.  The 
dates are based on availability.  It is our pleasure to serve WSRC and the AGK and to be the best stewards we 
can of this beloved space.  We truly believe what happens at camp changes the world. 


